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Please deny the demand from the Southern Nevada Water
Authority for groundwater rights in White Pine and Lincoln
counties

1 message

Jacinta Denton <jacinta@frontiernet.net> Thu, Nov 17, 2011 at 3:34 PM
Reply-To: Jacinta Denton <jacinta@frontiernet.net>
To: nsepipelinecomments@gmail.com

Nov 17, 2011

State Engineer Jason King
NV

Dear State Engineer Jason King State Engineer King,
We believe the scientific information is overwhelming: Draining 50

billion gallons of groundwater from the Great Basin would devastate
Native American communities, rural economies and wildiife habitat over

a huge area. o
Further, the families and small businesses of Las Vegas, recovering :_' r‘; o
from a brutal recession, cannot afford the huge price tag for this R,
project. SR
N
Taking water from Northern Nevada, shipping it to the Las Vegas ares, e
will encourage more development in that area. There are too many iz
people there now. That is why there is a water shortage. The desert oo
doesn’t support lavish living and over population. _ o
Sincerely, |
Jacinta Denton
578 Empress Dr
Spring Creek, NV 89815-6608
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